Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements

BORN

HARRIGAN - To Charlene (née Bluteau) and Jerry a son Randy Gerald 7 lbs. 2 oz. on September 1, 1987 at Barrie Memorial Hospital Ormstown. Proud grandparents are Joyce and Walter Bluteau of Constable, N.Y. and Anita & Ben Harrigan of Huntingdon.

ROUGERIE-McCALLUM-Yves and Janet are delighted to announce the birth of their first child, Sylvie, on Friday, Sept. 11, 1987 at St. Sauveur Hospital in Val d'or, Que, Proud grandparents are Mary McCallum, and Jacques and Ramona Rougerie.

DIED

HARPER (Ada Davies) - At the Huntingdon County Hospital, on September 3, 1987, age 88 years, wife of the late William Harper of Laval West. Survived by her daughter Dorothy and son-in-law Patrick McCallum, grandchildren Linda (Mrs. Yvon Emond), Arlene (Mrs. George Jodoin), Tommy and wife Carolyn Martin and seven great grandchildren. Funeral was held at 11 a.m. in St. Joseph Church, Huntingdon, on Monday, September 7, 1987, followed by interment at St-Joseph cemetery, Huntingdon.

DIED

WILSON - Margaret Jane (Clandinan), age passed away Sept. 2, 1987, at home. Late of Essex. Beloved wife of Wayne. Dear mother of Katherine and Jennifer, at home, Daughter of the late James and Grace Clandinan. Dear sister of Lyn Robb, Brantford, Mary Leduce, Strathroy. Resting at the Stewart L. Kennedy Funeral Home, 128 Talbot St. N. Essex. Funeral service Saturday 1 p.m. at the Essex United Church. Douglas Mitchell officiating, Cremation.

CARD OF THANKS

My sincere thanks to Dr. Brissette, nurses and staff of the 3rd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, while I was a patient there. Also to relatives and friends, for their visits, cards and phone calls. All were very much appreciated.

Gerard Cocher

Special thanks to the doctors and nurses on the 3rd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, all was much appreciated.

Thomas W. Brooks and family CARD OF THANKS

I wish to thank Drs. Babin, Thompson and Feder, nurse Ruth Graham and the nursing staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care that I received while I was a patient there. I also wish to thank my family, relatives and friends, for the many visits, cards, letters and flowers. It was sincerely appreciated.

From Florence Barr

ENGAGED

Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Ness, of Howick, are pleased to announce the engagement of their daughter, Linda to Neil, son of Mr. and Mrs. Leif Jacobsen, of Hemmingford. The marriage will take place on July 16th, 1988.

IN MEMORIAM

ZETTA
God saw the road was
getting rough,
The hills were hard to
climb,
And so he closed your
weary eyes,
And whispered, peace be
thine."
Jimmie & Ruth

Watson-Cahill wedding held in Prince Edward Island

by Isabel Elder
The marriage of Dawn
Ann Watson, daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. George Evan
Watson of Huntingdon,
Que. to Mr. David Wayne
Cahill, son of Mr. and Mrs.
Erskine Cahill of Summerside, P.E.I. took place

on Aug. 1 at St. Paul's Anglican Church, Charlottetown, P.E.I., the Rev. E.J. (Ted) Morgan officiated, assisted by Rev. Cyrus Gallant, Deacon, St. Paul's Catholic, Summerside. The choir of St. Paul's sang for the couple.